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March 1, 2004

Attention Representative Petrowski

Since Robin Kite has been the only drafter on this bill and this amendment, I have
asked her to review these latest changes first thing Tuesday morning.  She will call you
if she determines that any further redrafting is needed.

Mary Gibson−Glass
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−3215


